
 

 

Wilcannia Golf Club, in the far north west of NSW needs your help. 
 
Golf NSW in conjunction with the NSW State Government is working to re-establish the 
Club’s nine-hole sand green golf course.  

The children in Wilcannia have few sporting options available to them. The closest major 
towns are Cobar and Broken Hill, both over 200km away, so there is little opportunity to 
play team sports against other local teams. So, the news of a golf course has been extremely 
well received. 

Once the golf course works are complete, Golf NSW working with Jack Newton Junior Golf 
will facilitate instructor training in the sport for teachers from local schools. Every child 
from those schools will have free access to the course. 

The local community is getting right behind the project – helping with the development of 
the course, and creating artwork for new hole signage. 

Unfortunately, there is very little available in the way of equipment. 

Do you have an old but still useable set of golf clubs at home that is taking up room in the 
garage or shed? Or perhaps an old golf bag? Would you consider donating them to a very 
worthy cause in Wilcannia Golf Club? Golf bags in particular, would be gratefully received. 

 

 

 SOME OF THE GROWING COLLECTION OF CLUBS AT GOLF NSW HEADQUARTERS 



A big thank you to the metropolitan Clubs who have offered to be a drop off point for 
donations: 

 The Pro-Shop at Long Reef Golf Club 
 The Pro-Shop at Wollongong Golf Club 
 The Club House at Cronulla Golf Club 
 The Club House at Cumberland Golf Club 
 The Pro-Shop at Moore Park Golf Club 

If you cannot make it to one of the above locations, contact Nicholas Baglin at Golf NSW on 
Ph: 9505 9105 or via e-mail at Nicholas.baglin@golfnsw.org, to make an alternate 
arrangement. 

All donations will be gratefully received before Friday, April 28th, 2018. 

Thank you again for your wonderful support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


